
 

 
 
 
UST:S006-00-CI28 
AY: 2020-2021 
 
TO:  THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY 
  
FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
 
SUBJECT: NEW STATUS OF THE INSTITUTE OF INFORMATION AND 

COMPUTING SCIENCES (IICS) 
 
DATE:  15 JULY 2021 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
We are pleased to announce, for everyone’s information and guidance, the change of 
status of the Institute of Information and Computing Sciences (IICS), from an Institute to 
a College, now named as the:  
 

COLLEGE OF INFORMATION AND COMPUTING SCIENCES (CICS) 
 
The said change of status was concurred by both the Council of Regents and the Academic 
Senate and then approved by the Board of Trustees in its meeting on June 2, 2021. 
 
Thank you. 

                  
 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P. 
Secretary-General 


